
  

 

Celebrating Your Success - A Message for Leavers' 

 

  

 

Dear <<First Name>> 

 

In 'normal' circumstances the end of your time at College would have been 

marked with a Leavers' Celebration Assembly with awards given by 

departments and individual subjects. It is disappointing that I was unable to 

present awards in person, but we still wanted to find a way to ensure that staff 

could acknowledge the outstanding successes of our students. Please take 

some time to have a look at the Awards booklet which can be accessed via the 

below link: 

Leavers' Celebration Awards 

 

 

Congratulation to all of you who were selected as department or subject 

winners and to others who were commended by their teachers for hard work, 

dedication and perseverance. If you have been named you will receive a 

certificate and a printed version of the booklet in the post over the coming 

weeks.  

 

I am aware that teachers will have found a variety of means to say farewell to 

their own students and to wish you well. Members of the Senior Leadership 

Team wanted to say a few words and have compiled a short video which I hope 

that you will watch. 

https://mcusercontent.com/da1827699263bf5466a727559/files/24bf18ec-eedf-4eed-8416-f14c71efb4ff/Leavers_2020.pdf


 

 

A message from members of the Senior Leadership Team. 

 

I hope that you are able to enjoy the summer, albeit in the climate of restrictions 

that remain in place, and wish you all the very best for results day in August. 

Please keep in touch - as you will see from the examples contained within the 

booklet, we are always so pleased to hear from our alumni and to find out what 

successes they have had since leaving College.  

 

Best wishes for the future. 

 

Ed 

 

Ed Senior  

Principal 
  

 

https://youtu.be/UK_Q3AgCxfc

